
One in five US girls have missed school
time because they do not have access to
period products. A survey of low-income
women in a large U.S. city found that
nearly 2/3 of them could not afford
menstrual products the previous year.No
one should have to forego education or
employment opportunities because they
do not have access to menstrual
products nor be forced to choose
between purchasing food or paying rent
and buying menstrual products.

The Menstrual Equity for All Act  is a
whole-of-government approach to
eradicate period poverty and achieve
menstrual equity. As your constituent
and an advocate for gender equality, I
join the Zonta USA Caucus, a group of
nearly 8,500 US members of Zonta
International  in urging you to co-sponsor
and support H.R. 364.
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